



## Neighbourhood Planning Sub-group: Meeting 16 2<sup>nd</sup> April 2015, 7:00pm, Wray Institute

### Minutes

Present: Cath H (Chair), Bob S, Jon I, Eddy T, John H, Ros, Andy Y, Janet W (Clerk)

1. Apologies: Corinne, Robert P, Dave H, John Y, Carol W
2. Minutes from the last meeting were agreed as being a true record
3. Declaration of interests – Cath declared an interest in the printing of the forms
4. Survey - Eddy will have an update for the next meeting . Eddy will e-mail Cath with the facts and figures required for the covering letter of the opinion survey.
5. Opinion survey – A few adjustments made to the covering letter. ‘..let us know how you see the future of Wray..’ is mentioned twice in both paragraph 3 and 4. It will be removed from paragraph 4, Andy to e-mail Cath with alternative wording.

Adjustments to the survey.

All bullet points removed as they could be confusing as they look like boxes to tick.

L1 add the word key to the first question to become the following key assets.

L4 Allotments removed as too confusing as to why it's there.

D1 the word **OF** to be added between favour and new.

D2 remove if Yes please state

D4 market – replace with houses for sale on the open market

E2 add Other

E5 add other and remove spare box

E6 add other, biomass generator, underground heat pump. Air source heat pump as options

J1 add ? to the question

Add the point are you retired ?  
Have your say ( add the r)  
Any **OTHER** comments

6. Vision and objectives – Cath to speak with Robert for an update
7. Consultation – John H has spoken with the AONB, they are happy to come along to one of our future meetings as and when.
8. Date/Time next meeting. 16th April 2015 7.00pm
9. AOB – PC sent a letter of thanks to the NPG for all their time and hard work spent in creating the Neighbourhood plan for Wray.

Carol – to write a piece for Wrayly mail.

The piece in the Guardian about Halton was mentioned and was suggested that we do something similar for Wray so as residents who do not get a Wrayly mail will have chance of reading an update. Cath to ask Carol if she could put something together.

Grant funding – Eddy handed out a sheet showing 3 phases. We are currently on phase 1, after which there is a break which is when the next round of funding should be applied for, the funding would be used for the gathering and looking at evidence.

Meeting closed at 20:21